
Minutes 
Administrative Council – College of Education and Behavioral Sciences 

Thursday, May 27, 2010 – 9:30 a.m.  
 Dean’s Conference Room, TPH 

 
 

Present:  Evans, Caldwell, Carter, Haggbloom, Hughey (for Davis), Powers, Schlinker.    
 
DELO and Budget – Information on the proposed DELO distribution was shared, followed by 
discussion.  If we can make a case on positions that we would be using them for outreach, we may be 
able to obtain funding for 3 years.  Council members should be thinking about this. 
 
Summer Session – June 7 is the next start date for the summer session.  If anyone plans to cancel a 
class, that should be done by Friday. 
 
Enrollment – There is some concern that enrollment will drop, as the University is currently down in 
fall enrollments.  Some of the graduate programs present a challenge, and everyone was encouraged to 
contact students who have not yet enrolled.  Considerable discussion followed. 
 
Study Away – Discussion was held on the Study Away Program, which is similar to the Study Abroad 
Program except students stay at a domestic location. 
 
As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
 
          Cathie Bryant, Secretary 


